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Dear Prospective CMATD Board Member,

Thank you for expressing interest in serving on the CMATD Board.  The Board is passionate about working together as a team to help chapter members develop professionally and build strong relationships to ultimately “empower professionals to develop knowledge & skills successfully”.
Please e-mail the following items to atd.centralmass@yahoo.com: 
· Completed CMATD Board application (follows)
· Current resume/CV
All board positions, are required to be a member of the following organizations to serve on the CMATD Board:
· Central Mass ATD Chapter 
· ATD National  DIRECTORS ONLY (discounted fee for BOD Directors).  This is a requirement of ATD National.

If you are not currently a member, you can sign up when you become a Board member.   We look forward to serving with you.
Best, 

Ryan Rosiello
President

Name: 

Company Name (if applicable): 

E-mail: 

Phone Number: 

1. Indicate for which board position you would like to apply.  If there are multiple positions, please indicate your preferences (EX:  #1, #2, etc.).   
2. Explain why you would like to serve on the Board:

3. Write a brief vision statement that explains where you would like to see the Chapter headed and how you foresee the chapter getting there:
4. What are three strengths you will bring to the Board and how will those positively impact the chapter?

5. What excites you about the learning & performance industry and how will this excitement impact your role on the Board?

6. Briefly describe a situation in which you had to work with a diverse group of people with differing opinions to achieve a common goal. What was the outcome and what role did you play?

7. Director positions must commit to regular (generally once a month) Board Meetings and it’s recommended to attend Chapter Meetings as well.  Non-Director board positions may attend some board meetings and should attend most Chapter Meetings.  How many hours per month (on average) would you be able to devote to the work of your Board position? 
Thank you!
�Is this important for anything? (registration etc.) If not, I think we should delete this since some of the people applying are likely in transition and I don’t want to make them feel uncomfortable.


�I think we could delete this one if you don’t think it’s necessary.  I’m worried that this one is a little too investigative and might scale folks away from completing the application but I could be convinced otherwise.
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